
        

 Sunshine Room News 
Week beginning 16th October 2017 

Cooking 

Next term, the children will be 

making a small Christmas cake for 

their cooking session with Liz. 

Cooking sessions will continue to 

be on a Tuesday and Thursday 

each week. If you are able to help, 

please sign up on the rota on the 

Sunshine notice board outside of 

the classroom. 

Our apologies if your child was not 

able to make an apple crumble this 

term. (This was due to staff 

illness and a cancelled session). Liz 

will ensure all children have this 

opportunity at the beginning of 

next term, before introducing the 

making of Christmas cakes. 

 

 

 

What we are learning 

this week... 

Each week the children take part in 

adult led activities to support their 

learning. 

This week, the children will be 

enjoying parachute games altogether 

in the outside area.  We will be 

adding the final touches to our 

Harvest songs ready for Tuesday 

and Thursday.   At the end of the 

week, the children will experience a 

‘big draw’, working with their peers 

to create large collaborative piece 

of artwork. 

Parents Consultations 
 

Thank you to all parents who have 

signed up online for a consultation 

time for this Monday 16th October. 

 

Please ensure to arrive promptly 

and and sign in at the main office.  

From here Naomi and your child’s 

keyworker will greet you.  

Harvest Festival 

As you know, all parents and carers 

are invited to our Sunshine room 

harvest festival performances on 

Tuesday 17th October at 9am and 

Thursday 19th October at 

2:30pm. 

This year we are collecting for 

Open Doors, based in St Albans 

which supports the homeless. Please 

can we ask for non-perishable 

donations to be bought in from 

Monday. These could be tinned 

foods, toiletries or dried food. 

For our Tuesday performance, 

please leave your child as normal, 

ready for an 8:30am start in 

Sunshine Room.  Parents and carers 

are invited to the dining room for a 

coffee time before our 

performance at 9am. 

For our Thursday performance, 

parents are asked to join us at 

2.30. Please enter through the 

children centre.  

After our performance, you are 

welcome to take your child home. 

Alternatively, children can remain 

at Nursery until the end of their 

session as normal. 

 

Dates for next term –  
 

Wednesday 6th December 9.15am & 1.15pm – 

Sunshine Room children visit to St Albans Cathedral 

 

Tuesday 12th December 2:30pm & Thursday 14th December 9am 

Sunshine Room Christmas Nativity Performances  

 

We wish you a restful half term break from the Sunshine Room 

(23rd-27th October). The children’s first day back in Sunshine Room is 

Monday 30th October. 

 

 

http://murielgreen.herts.sch.uk/

